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P5 Report

Draft of full report available at https://www.usparticlephysics.org/2023-p5-report/ 

Slides presented to HEPAP on December 7th and slides are available at 
https://science.osti.gov/-/media/hep/hepap/pdf/Meetings/2023/P5-HEPAPv2.pdf

https://www.usparticlephysics.org/2023-p5-report/
https://science.osti.gov/-/media/hep/hepap/pdf/Meetings/2023/P5-HEPAPv2.pdf
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Section 3.1.3 of Report
This is very strong support for the specific detector technology we are building
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Timeline in Baseline 
Scenario

Construction in early 2030s.

This is soon! We are working with phase 
II leadership to work out a design report 
timeline

Would have liked an S in Dark Matter 
column, but point clearly supported in 
text

FD Module 4 construction begins 
around 2035
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Less Favorable Budget Scenario, Section 8.3

MCND need tied strongly by 
report to ACE-MIRT

Spokes and physics 
co-ordination think phase II 
generally tricky in less 
favourable scenario so we 
push for baseline for DUNE



Timeline in Various Budget Scenarios

Excerpt from table here.  Full table 
on P5 website

Not recommended in less 
favorable scenario.  Slides said 
“deferred” but this table has an N 
and doesn’t indicate starting R&D.

Indispensable detector that US 
can’t fund is however a great 
opportunity for international 
partners



Main takeaways

● This is at the better end of how P5 could have turned out for DUNE
● DUNE Phase I is strongly supported in all funding scenarios.
● P5 describe a magnetized gaseous near detector as indispensible to better control 

systematic uncertainties for DUNE in Phase II.
● Something like ND-GAr is recommended in 2 out of 3 budget scenarios, including 

the baseline scenario.
● Focus of this group should be supporting push for baseline and getting detector 

designed promptly
● 2030s are not very far away for starting construction!

More DUNE P5 discussion planned for DUNE collaboration call this Friday.  See Mary’s 
email.


